BNDfC EMPLOYMENT & ENTERPRISE THEME FOCUS GROUP

MEETING HELD TUESDAY 7TH MARCH 2006

1:30PM, ELLESMERE CHILDREN’S CENTRE

MINUTES

Present:

Anna Cahill


Sheffield Action Team

Jhangir Ali


SCC Employment Unit

Georgina Valentine

CFFE / ELMS

Leroy Betts


BNDfC CET Manager
(Chair)

Chris Dignam

BNDfC Administrator
(Minutes)
	No
	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action

	1
	Welcome
	Leroy Betts apologised for the cancellation of the previous week’s meeting.
The meeting would have a limited agenda with most items being deferred until Ophelia Clarke returned to work.


	

	2
	Apologies
	Catherine Biles, John Griffiths, Tony Hall, Kevin Mosely.
	

	3
	Introduction
	Each person present gave a brief introduction of themselves.

	

	4
	Minutes of Last Meeting
	It was decided to deal with the action points only.
Page 1. LB to chase up item 4 paragraph 5. Does the ILM project need to be a standard agenda item. It was decided that reports should be made quarterly and the schedule needed to be updated.

There is still a vacancy for the position of Chair. LB explained that all BNDfC groups are being restructured and all Theme Groups Chair posts are to be advertised.

The minutes were approved as a true record.


	LB

	5
	Any Other Business
	LB explained the agenda was short as most people present were standing in for the usual attendants.
AC asked for a list of current Enterprise & Employment projects to brief colleagues.

GV remarked that numbers of people attending were dwindling.

LB explained that this was a similar trend throughout all groups (with the exception of Education). BNDfC were undergoing restructuring and areas would then be prioritised. A breakdown would be provided for the next meeting.

JA and GV said they had not received copies of the minutes from the previous meeting/ LB said that the mailing list would be updated.

JA asked to be added to the Education Theme mailing list.

AC asked what the difference between Theme Focus and Strategy meetings was.

LB explained that the Focus meetings were for consultation and feedback with residents. The Strategy meetings were for Theme Managers and group representatives.

AC asked if new projects would be considered.

LB replied that he was unable to say definitely but resident input is targeted to move forwards on this.
GV asked if residents were being contacted via BCAF.

LB replied that BCAF would be involved but there was a need to avoid duplication. Separate meetings would still be held.
	LB

	6
	Date, time & venue of next meeting
	TBA
	


